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I am a local property owner and pilot, who has three different size aircraft, and unfortunately, I
am having to send the aircraft back to my hangar in Arizona because there is no
available hangar space in Truckee.  In my hometown of Prescott, Arizona, when the lack of
hangar space became critical, the city joined forces with private investors to build privately
owned hangars located on leaseholds.  I am hopeful that, regardless of how you proceed --
through your governing board or through a private/public relationship--you do something that
will allow you to build additional hangars.  If you choose to move forward in a private/public
capacity, please consider me as an optional investor.

Thank you,
Justin Scott
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